Secretary of State

Division of Corporations

P.O. Box 6327 RE: Emory Construction Co., Inc.
Tallshassee, FL 32314 Document #: P97000061733
Gentlemen:

Please be advised that the above referenced entity has changed its mailing address from:

9598 Vonn Road
Seminole, Florida 33776
to

8665 Pinetree Drive North

Seminole, Flerida 33772
Very truly yours,
Rita A. Lombardi
Asst, Secretary
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